
    

Grand Stampers  
July 2021   

 ZOOM NUMBER  07 

 

 

 
 
We’re on the Web! 

 
Visit us at: 
https://www.alininspirations.
com/grand-stampers.html 
 
President/meetings 
facilitator: 
Audrey Derii 
Treasurer: 
Ellen Anscombe 
Memberships: 
Ellen Anscombe 
Newsletter: 
Lilo Breid 
Door prize coordinator 
Dede Reiach 
Card Exchange Coordinator: 
Kris Kerfont 
Card secretary 
Betty Tapp 

Zoom meeting, July 10, 2021. 

 
The following 10 members participated in yesterday’s meeting: 
Audrey, Aline, Sandra, Etta, Marg,  Mary Jo, Dede, Elaine and Lilo. 
To watch the proceedings - here is the You tube link, provided by Aline 

https://youtu.be/-rOz0OIOh18 

 
Audrey Derii started the meeting with the Show’n Tell portion.  Always 
lots of fun!  
Sandra had information about Lois Nixon who had been in the hospital 
and was transferred to a private room in Long Term Care. She (Sandra) 
regularly speaks to Lois and relayed how much Lois was missing us.  
Apparently she is doing O.K.  and is aiming to get back to her card 
specialty -  the Stitched Cards – which are exquisite. We might want to 
send her a card.  It would brighten her days.  Here is her address: 
Lois Nixon, 72 Town Centre Drive, Gardenview Room 223,  
TOWNSEND, ON   N0A 1S0 
It was decided to do the Christmas Cards for Nursing Homes again. 
Kris Kerfont says: I think we should go ahead again this year. It’s such a nice 

gesture.  

I received an email from Jane Campbell, addressing the same 
subjects:  
Good morning Lilo. It was a great meeting yesterday. I really do enjoy them. So glad they are going to 
keep them going for a while.  It’s so nice they are keeping up the Christmas cards for the nursing 
homes.  Was pleased to hear that.  Also I would like you to thank the ladies for me In your newsletter 
please.   Lois Nixon  address is room 223  garden view   If you could tell the ladies.  She is coming 
along but it’s going to be a struggle for her.  Love the cards and do them every month.  Hope all is well 
with you .  So nice to see everyone.  Take care. Jane Campbell. 
Future meetings: 
In August,  Lilo will put together a project and forward it to Aline Chan for 
demonstration. It will involve creating a background using stamps and gold 
leafing.  
Aline has kindly agreed to keep doing these demos even though she had to 
change her teaching Saturday from the 2nd to the 3rd Saturday each month.  
Thank You very much, Aline. 
Dede showed us this interesting Fathers Day card in bookbinding style. 
1st. Demo: 
Etta created a gorgeous card using dies and acetate sheets. The making of 
this card can be viewed using the You Tube link that Aline provided  --- see 
above.  
2nd Demo:  
Suggested by Dede Reiach it involved the creation of 6 cards using one 6 x 
6 piece of designer paper and a 7 x 7 ¼ sheet of cardstock for the mats.  
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Aline sent the grids with measurements via separate emails to everyone.  
Examples of finished cards: 
 
 
                 
 
Nautical explosion card by Dede 

      
 
 
                  
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Etta’s card inspiration by Elaine 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Bookbinding style 
by Dede 

 

Etta’s Card 
by Dede 

 

Sandra’s cards  Elaine’s cards 



Someone touched on the subject of meeting in person again at the 
hall. It was decided to proceed with caution. We will continue with our 
Zoom meetings for a little while longer.  
 
Many Thanks to Dede and Etta for their efforts in putting it all together.  
The meeting was very informative and inspirational. 
Thank You to Aline Chan for demonstrating . 
 
And please keep in mind to start making Christmas Cards for Nursing 
Homes.  It is such a worthwhile cause.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
      
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                      
 
              
 
 

 

  
   


